
 

Ventura College will be a beacon of learning—a source of inspiration and guidance—for our students and community. 

Cathy Bojorquez, Vice President, Business & Administrative Services 

Ventura College, 4667 Telegraph Road, Ventura, California  93003 

 805-289-6354       www.venturacollege.edu 

 
 

 

Memorandum 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am pleased to share with you the funds available to address fiscal year 2017-18 (FY18) program review 
requests.  
  

         Equipment requests: $234,314 funding items 1 through 6 

         Technology requests: $318,336 funding items 0 through 1 (items ranked with a 0 are annual refresh 
costs identified in the Technology Master Plan) 

         Facility requests: $577,597 fully funding items 0, 2, 3, 4, 5 and partially funding item 1 (items 
ranked with a 0 are annual refresh costs identified in the Facilities Master Plan) 

  
For the specifics of the items, please refer to the Program Review prioritized list for each category on the 
website at https://www.venturacollege.edu/college-information/program-review/program-review-2017-
2018. Requisitions for these items may now be submitted. For facility and technology requests, please work 
with Grant Jones or Jay Moore, as appropriate.  
 
The amounts identified in the Program Review process are estimates and actual costs will vary. As actual 
costs are submitted, available funds will be re-assessed and additional items may be funded. If you have 
any questions on moving forward with your purchases, please do not hesitate to contact Jeanine Day, 
College Fiscal Supervisor, for assistance.  
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